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First name: Robert

Last name: Warinner

Organization: Washington State Department of Fish and Wildlife

Title: 

Comments: WDFW Comments for the North Fork Nooksack Vegetation Management Project

 

Please accept the attached comment letter for the North Fork Nooksack Vegetation Management Project, I will

also provide comments via the project webpage.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

 

 

Bob Warinner

 

Assistant Regional Habitat Program Manager

 

Washington State Department of Fish and Wildlife

 

PO Box 1100, La Conner, WA 98257


